
 

Nursery Newsletter 

Spring 2 
Our nursery team is... 

Ms Kanes (Teacher) 
Keyworker group: Bumblebees 

Mrs Watson (TA) 
Keyworker group: Ladybirds 

Miss Carpenter (TA) 
Keyworker group: Caterpillars 

 
 

 
You can see what your child is learning in nursery by logging into 
their Tapestry account.  

 
It is vital that your child gets to school on time every 
day. The doors are open from 8.40am so you can bring 
your child in to settle for the school day. The bell goes at 
9am. Nursery finishes at 3.05pm. 
Classes are rewarded with £5 vouchers for the best 
attendance! 

Don’t forget to label ALL your child’s 

belongings e.g., clothing and bags. Please 

bring a spare change of clothes too. 

Celebrations, Festivals, and Events! 
 

01/03/24- Healthy eating workshop for parents and carers 
07/03/24- World Book Day 

08/03/23- Nursery Stay and Play Mother’s Day Special 
10/03/24- Mother’s Day 
15/03/24- Red Nose Day 

17/03/24- St Patrick’s Day 
21/03/24- Nursery Stay and Play 

22/03/2024- Aspiration Day- Children to dress up as what 
they want to be when they are older. Parents/ Carers invited 

in to talk about what they do for a living.  
25/03/24- Holi  

 
 
 

Thursday 30th March 2023- Aspiration Day 
Children to dress up as what they want to be when they are 
older. Parents/ Carers invited in to talk about what they do 

for a living. 

In literacy we will be focusing on the books ‘Emergency!’ by 
Margaret Mayo & Alex Ayliffe and ‘A Superhero Like You’ by 
Ranj Singh. 
We will be practising our fine and gross motor skills and 
writing our name.   
How can I help at home?  
Listen to the stories on YouTube.   
Do your homework every week!  
Talk about different roles and jobs. Talk about who helps us 
in school and at home, who keeps us safe and healthy.  
  
In maths we will be focusing on patterns, height, length, 
mass, and capacity. 
How can I help at home?  
Do your homework every week! 
Create your own ABAB/ AAB/ ABB patterns at home e.g., 
xoxo/xxo/xoo. 
Find out who is the tallest and shortest in your house.  
Read stories such as the 3 Little Pigs.  
 
In phonics we will be focusing on oral blending and 
segmenting. We will be learning these sounds: s a t p i n 
m d g o c k e u r h b f l j 
How can I help at home?  
Hear, say and write initial sounds in words.  
Play lots of different listening games such as ‘I spy’ or ‘Simon 
Says' etc.  
Play lots of blending and segmenting games (there will be lots 
of ideas and games in your homework each week). 
 

Our Big Question this term is… Who can help me? 

 
Every Friday your child will be given a library book. Please take time 
to read it every night with your child. Books need to be returned on 
Tuesdays. 
Homework will be given out on Fridays and will need to be 
returned Tuesdays. 

 

We would like to welcome Miss Matthews 

our new teaching student. She will be 

working with all our children in our class till 

June. 

 

What are we learning in P.S.H.E? 
Healthy Me 

*Everybody’s Body *We like to move it, move it! * Food Glorious 
Food *Sweet Dreams *Keeping Clean *Stranger Danger 

 


